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FINAL 

WEARE BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

MEETING MINUTES 

March 1, 2020 

PRESENT: JON OSBORNE, SELECTMAN; FREDERICK W. HIPPLER, CHAIRMAN; SHERRY 

BURDICK, SELECTMAN;  JACK MEANEY, VICE CHAIRMAN; (Absent: Selectman, Jan Snyder) 

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR: Naomi L Bolton, was not present 

GUESTS: Historical Society Director, Betty Straw;  Historical Society Director, Michael Haas; 

Historical Society Director, Tara Mann; John Van; Deb Fransway;  Historical Society Director, Neal

Kurk; Historical Society Director, Heleen Kurk 

Chairman Hippler called the meeting to order at 10:58am. 

Board members reviewed and discussed with Weare Historical society members and members of the 

public the state of the Gordon Brown barn and potential remedies to the water in the basement situation. 

In the end, it was agreed that the current flooding was more than likely caused by the frozen ground, snow 

pile from the roof, and rain from this winter that allowed the water nowhere to go but in the basement. 

Possible solutions will be discussed at a further time, when conditions are better. The board didn’t deem 

anything damaged at this time that the WHS has stored at the barn from what was seen. 

Being there was no further business to come before the Board, Chairman Hippler moved to 

adjourn at 11:27am, Vice Chairman Meaney seconded; passed 4-0-0. 

ADJOURNMENT 

A True Record. 

Karen Nelson 
Karen Nelson transcribed from 
Chariman Hippler’s notes 


